Executive Board

David Anderson, President
Kelly Butts, Vice-President
Roy Smith, Treasurer
Roy Smith, Newsletter Editor
Roy Smith, Member ship
Steve Bickerton, Jr, E-Board member
Beth Emery, E-Board member
Jill LaMonica, E-Board member
Mary Lou Linn, E-Board member
Dan Magoon, E-Board member

Patty McMal E-Board b
Loretta Philbrick, E-Board member
Mary Shea, E-Board member

Sean Weir, E-Board member
Lauren Woods, E-Board member
Lisa Zinck, E-Board member

Support Local
Businesses

ADAMS CORNER CAFE & BUTCHER SHOP
ADAMS FISHMARKET
ADAMS VILLAGE INS AGENCY
AIDANS BARBER SHOP
AMLEGION OLD DORCHPOST #65
ANNE FOLEY INSURANCE B
BLASI'S CAFE/FAT BELLY DELI BOSTON
FIREFIGHTERS CREDIT UNION BOSTON
FIREFIGHTERS LOCAL #718
BOYCEPLASTERING
CARPENTERSLOCAL67
CEDAR GROVE CEMETERY
CEDAR GROVE GARDENS
COLLEGE HYPE /SPORTSWEAR
COUNCILOR FRANK BAKER
CUTTINGLOOSE
DRIVE-IN PAINT MART INC
EASCARE AMBULANCE
EIREPUB
ELLIOT PHYSICAL THERAPY
FANCY SALON
GREENHILLS BAKERY
HAIRIMAGE
HARBORPOINT LIQUORS
J.P.PLASTERING
JOE GLYNN CLEANERS INC
JOHN P. MCKEON POST AMVETS #146
K. DOHERTY CONSTRUCTION
KERRY CONSTRUCTION, INC
LOHMAR INTERIORS
LOPEZ THE FLORIST
LANDMARK PUBLIC HOUSE
LUCY'S AMERICANTAVERN
LYNN'S SPA
MAUREEN CONNOLLY REAL ESTATE
MEMBERS PLUS CREDIT UNION
MILTON CHIROPRACTIC
MOLINARI'S PIZZA
MT WASHINGTON BANK
MURPHY PAINTING & WALLPAPERING
NEIGHBORHOOD PHOTO NEWS
NEPONSET CIRCLE CAR WASH
NEPONSET GULF
NEW ENGLAND MILLWORK
O'CONNOR & SONFUNERAL HOME
O'SULLIVANHOCKEY
PATRICK KEADY CONSTRUCTION
PS GOURMET COFFEE
REGINA M. HUGHES LAW OFFICES
REPDANIEL J. HUNT
REPDAN CULLINAME
REP LINDA DORCENA FORRY
SUPREME LIQUORS
THE INDUSRY
THE MUFFLERMAN
TRAVERSE INS. AGENCY
VILLAGE TOUCH
WINDY CITY PIZZA
WUMBRADIO91.9

To join by mail send your check:
Business $20 Individual $10

Cedar Grove Civic Assoc. ¢/o Roy Smith
27 Saranac St #3, Dorchester, MA 02122

CEDAR LINE

The Cedar Grove Civic Association

The Cedar Grove Civic Association
May Meeting
will be held on
Tuesday, May 8th, 2018 @ 7 pm
Fr. Lane Hall (St. Brendan’s Church)

Topic to Discussed:
Revision of
Cedar Grove Civic Association
ByLaws

We have open seats on CGCA Executive Committee to Fill
So please step up and help!

Agenda for May Meeting:
CGCA Treasurer Roy Smith will chair the meeting.
Update from the BPD C11.
Steve Bickerton Jr. will be providing an update on the McDonald’s
expansion proposal.
The members of the CGCA Executive Board have been discussing the
merits of revitalizing the Adams St/Gallivan Blvd Triangle (where the
Christmas tree is placed during the holidays) and would like to bring this
before the CGCA membership for concepts on beautifying this entry point
to Adams Village.
The CGCA Executive Board will be announcing The Good Neighbor and
Good Business Award recipients at this month’s meeting with the awards
being presented at the June meeting.
Next month’s CGCA meeting (Tues June 12th (@ 7pm) will be reserved for
Award and Scholarship Presentations. Included in this month’s newsletter is
a form for current members to propose Scholarship candidates (Deadline
May 29) to be chosen by lottery at the next Executive Board meeting on
May 30 at 7 pm at the Leahy Halloran Center at 1 Worrell St, Dorchester,
MA 02122.

April Meeting Notes:
New Business

At our April meeting there was a discussion regarding membership/voting,
and whether the waiting period of 1 month between joining and voting
should be lengthened. There was also a suggestion that enrollment be
limited to a period of 1-2 months (i.e. if you don’t join in Sept-Oct, you
can't join until the next year). This condition would prevent any resident, no
matter the circumstances, from voting on a new issue that arises unforeseen
during the year. New residents or those who failed to keep their membership
current would be unable to vote. An alternative proposal was proposed that
CGCA require that a membership tenure of a minimum of 60 days prior to
being allowed to vote.

Currently, the CGCA Executive Board does not require that project
proposals requesting minor zoning variances (i.e. curb cuts and house
remodeling/expansion) be brought to a vote at the general CGCA meeting if
the petitioner has held an abutters meeting and there is no indication of
objections from immediate abutters. There was a discussion about whether
this should continue or if all proposals coming before the CGCA executive
committee should be brought before the association for a vote.

Both of these discussions led to a question about the bylaws and whether
they need revision. A proposal was made that we provide the bylaws to the
membership to examine and begin a process of reviewing and updating the
bylaws. It was agreed that this is not a matter to be dealt with in a single
meeting and that a committee be set up to review/update the bylaws. To that
effect, the President of the CGCA, David Anderson, would set up such a
committee to be chaired by Executive-Board member Steve Bickerton Jr and
will consist of both E-Board members as well as some non-e-board
members (possibly 2-3).

Link to the current bylaws: https://cedargrovecivic.com/about/bylaws/

Please Join at https://cedargrovecivic.com/become-a-member/

www. CedarGroveCivic.com
www.twitter.com/CedarGroveCivic - www.facebook.com/CedarGroveCivic



THE CEDARLINE - THE CEDAR GROVE CIVIC ASSOCIATION - MAY,

2018

2018 CGCA Scholarship Nominations

2018 CEDAR GROVE CIVIC ASSOCIATION
SCHOLARSHIP AWARD NOMINATION FORM
Here is your chance to nominate a student (at a tuition school)
from kindergarten to college for a CGCA Scholarship

Please submit your nominations* online at CedarGroveCivic.com
Or mail it in by May 29 to: Roy Smith at 27 Saranac Street #3, Dorchester, MA 02122
Winners will be contacted prior to the June 11th CGCA Meeting/Scholarship Presentation

(* note to nominate a student you need to be a paid up member by the May 2018 meeting)

Member (your name): Phone:

Student you are Nominating:

Student’s address:

Student or their Parents Phone#

Student or their Parents Email:

School Student will be attending in Sept 2018:




